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Web Announcement 66 

Important Changes for Dental Claims Showing Third Party Liability:  

Billing procedures for Provider Type 22 (Dentist) have been revised to alleviate adjudication problems on claims 
with Third Party Liability (TPL).  Both electronic and paper claims are affected by the changes that will be 
implemented 11/18/05.    

Please review the complete, updated billing instructions in Chapter C of the Dental Provider Billing Manual and the 
Instructions for Completing the ADA 1999 or 2002 Claim Forms posted at https://medicaid.nv.gov (select “Billing 
Manuals” from the “Providers” drop-down menu).    
A letter dated 10/21/05 explaining the new billing procedures was mailed to your servicing address.    

To review a copy of the letter, please click here.  
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